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            April 4, 2018 
 
Dear Peekskill Community, 
 
After a comprehensive and transparent school-community interview process, the Peekskill Board of 
Education is pleased to announce that on April 10, 2018, we anticipate appointing Dr. David Mauricio 
as our new Superintendent of Schools and Instructional Leader effective July 1, 2018.  
 
Dr. Mauricio comes to Peekskill from Buffalo Public Schools where he has served as a Teacher, 
Director, Principal, Assistant Superintendent and Chief of Strategic Alignment.  We sent an onsite 
visitation team of board members, an Assistant Superintendent, Presidents of the PAA and PFA, a 
district consultant and a parent leader to Buffalo and they corroborated what we learned from all of 
the previous interviews, which is that Dr. Mauricio possess the attributes, experiences and proven 
successes that are consistent with the Peekskill City School District’s mission and our core values.  
 
A detailed announcement introducing Dr. Mauricio to our school community will be made after his 
formal appointment at our April 10 Board of Education meeting. Please note that a reception will be 
held in Dr. Mauricio’s honor at a soon to be announced date.  
 
Please join us in welcoming Dr. Mauricio to our Peekskill Schools family and note that he will be 
joining Dr. Licopoli in visiting our schools on April 10. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lisa Aspinall-Kellawon, Board President 
Michael Simpkins, Board Vice President 
Branwen MacDonald, Trustee 
Samuel North, Trustee 
Maria Pereira, Trustee 
Jillian Villon, Trustee 
 

 

 

 

Peekskill Board of Education  

Our Mission is to educate and empower all students to strive for 
excellence as life-long learners who embrace diversity and are 

contributing members of a global society. 


